
Portsmouth School Board Approved:  August 9, 2016 

Public Solicitations in the Schools                                                    KH

 
 

As a general policy, solicitation within the schools for any purpose whatsoever is not authorized.  

No commercial enterprise may be represented in the schools and sale of goods and/or services on 

the premises is not authorized.  

 

Any request for the exception to this policy must be submitted in writing to the School Board or 

through Superintendent of Schools for approval prior to the requested activity.  The 

Superintendent of Schools is authorized to grant approval after notice to the School Board. 

 

The Portsmouth Board of Education reserves the right to grant exceptions. 

 


